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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

School Attendance 

Our school is currently running at below our attendance target of 97%.    

We look forward to our target improving. 

Well done to Year 3 with the highest attendance at 97.7%! 

 

Our Sports Star of  the 

week is Mason Y5, for 

awesome defending.   

Well done! 

September 

Friday 27
th
 

commencing  

at 9am 

Coffee Morning in Aid of 

Wigan and 

Leigh Hospice in the 

school hall.   

Reception Class to sing at 

this event. 

Sunday 29
th
 at 

9.30am 

Education Sunday in St 

John’s Church, Yr  2  

to present 

Monday 30
th

  Yr1 Class Trip to 

Hindley Library 

October 

Wednesday 2
nd

 

at 10am 

Reception Class Photo 

taken for the Wigan 

Observer 

Thursday 3
rd

 at 

1.30pm 

Harvest Festival in St 

John’s Church 

Tuesday 8
th
 Nasal Flu Vaccination 

Reception – Yr6 

Thursday 10
th
 World Mental Health 

Day 

Wednesday 16
th

  Parents’ Evening for all 

classes 

Thursday 17
th
 Individual photograph 

day in school  

Friday 18
th
  Last Day of Term 

W/C 28
th

  Holiday Club at Hindley  

Green CP School 

31
st
 October  Closing date for secondary 

school applications 

  

  

 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Reception – Summer Grace 

Year 1 – Charlie W 

Year 2 - Jacob 

Year 3 – Evie-Mae 

Year 4  - Khali 

Year 5 – Harrison 

Year 6  - Harvey 

Well done! 

Diary Dates 

Well done to our Music 

Performer Abigail P Y4, 

for excellent description 

of music using the 

elements.  Well done! 

Education Sunday 

at St John’s Church 

29th September from 

9.30am 

Our Year 2 class have 

been invited to take 

part in  

Education Sunday.   

All are welcome.   

We are hosting a Coffee Morning in aid of Wigan 

and Leigh Hospice on Friday 27
th

 September, 9am 

– 10am in the school hall.  We are appealing for 

any kind donations of cakes and biscuits for this 

event.  If you would like to donate, please could we 

ask if all donations are in school by the end of 

school today.  All donations would be gratefully 

received and please don’t forget to join us.   Please 

help us make this our best coffee morning ever! 

 

 

Our new Reception 
Class is to sing at 

this event.   Please 
try to join us! 

 
Harvest Festival 

Thursday 3
rd
  October at 1.30pm in  

St. John’s Church 
 All welcome. 

Please may we ask all children to donate an item 
of tinned food/non perishable food  and bring it into 

school between Monday 30
th 

September – 
Wednesday 2

nd
 October  in advance of the 

Harvest Festival.   
Thank you for your continued support.   

 

 

 
The Wigan Observer will be coming in 

to take photos of our Reception class 

on Wednesday 2nd October at 10am. 

If you have not already done so, 

please ensure you return the Parental 

Consent form so your child’s photo can 

be published.  Thank you, Mrs Glynn 

 

 
Parents’ Evening Wed 16th Oct 

Please don’t forget to send your 

slip back into school with your 

chosen time allocation.   

Thank you. 

 FOSJ’S FANCY DRESS  

SCHOOL DISCO 

FRIDAY 3RD OCTOBER 

5.30 pm – 7.00 pm  

 

TICKETS PRICED AT £2 

AVAILABLE 

FROM THE SCHOOL 

OFFICE 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

 

Is your child or someone you know, 

due to start school in September 2020?  

If so, we would like to invite you to 

join us at our ‘Open Afternoon’.   

Please come along between  

1:30pm – 3:00pm on 

Friday 

8th November 
A great opportunity to see our 

wonderful school in action. 

Registrations of Interest Forms 

 are available from the school 

office. 

 

 

The Deanery High 

School 

Holiday Club/Childcare Provision 

2019/20 

 

Circulated to the children last 

week was the booking form for 

the next holiday camp which is 

being held at: Hindley Green CP 

School.  Week commencing 28th 

October.   Please ensure you send 

your booking form and payment 

back into school by  

Friday 27th September.   

Thank you. 

 

Please don’t forget to check 

your Parent Pay for any 

uploads relating to your child.   

Uploads to date  - 

Music tuition 

After School Clubs 

Year 1 Class Trip to Hindley 

Library 

Year 3 and Year 4 Pop Project 

Coming Soon upload - 

Whole School Surprise  

Christmas Trip  

If you have not already done so, 

please activate your account.  This 

will ensure you will be up to date 

with what’s going on in school and 

will not miss any opportunities for 

your child.  Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Calling  all our parents, 

carers and grandparents … 

 

Our toddler is group is every Tuesday 

straight after school drop off in the 

school hall.   

Great weekly activities and a special 

time for your toddler to meet new 

friends. 
Please try to join them for a great 

time! 

 

YEAR 6 HIGH SCHOOL 

APPLICATIONS 

  
Parents/carers wishing to apply 

to High School for September 

2020.  Please now ensure you 

apply online.  The application 

process is now open and will 

close on Thursday 31st October 

2019. Please see the link below – 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/

Education/Schools/School-

Admissions/Secondary-schools.aspx 

Important forms to return to school if your child is in 

Year 1 to Year 6 

 Data collection sheet 

 Trip consent sheet 

The above documents have been circulated to the 

children.  Please ensure you return them to the school 

office by Friday 27th September.  Thank you, Mrs Glynn 

 

Admissions  

Would you like your little one to attend 

St. John’s when they are of school age?  

Have you put their name down at the 

office?  If not, please collect a 

Registration of Interest Form.   If you 

have any queries or require any more 

information please do not hesitate to 

contact Mrs. Glynn who will be happy to 

help you. 
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